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Birthday Shout-outs!! 

June Birthdays: Lions Nancy Ingram, Kevin Kiely, Gary Vielbaum 

July Birthdays: Lion Ken Newman 

Happy Birthday to these Great Lions. 

 

The Burlingame Lions Club welcomes Lion Bunny Macchia as its new President, and wishes her the best of luck in the upcoming 

year.  Awakening from the COVID slumber will be challenging, but with your leadership and our support, we will get our Club 

back on track and beginning serving our community once again.  Our Club owes Lion Kevin Kielty a great deal of gratitude for his 

service as President over the past few years.  His service to the Club and his community were far beyond the call of duty. 

President's Message 
  
Looking onward to my term as President of the Burlingame Lions Club, I want to reassure everyone that I do not 
plan to make any drastic changes. There are a few little tweaks, of course, most of which I think you would agree 
with and are aimed at increasing our membership, my main goal this year: 
  
1)  Club meetings will be held on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of the month and start at 12:10 am, as usual.  We will 
try to get an interesting speaker for at least one of the meetings, most probably the 3rd Thursday.  In addition, on 
those months where there is a 5th Thursday (this July for example) we will have an evening family social with food 
and drinks.  This will be the ideal time to bring guests, as this would be the meeting at which we have a speaker.  
  
2)  Plan to team up with city partners to become more valuable to our community. 
  
3)  Discuss ideas for growing our club with members. One idea already offered: I challenge every member to bring in 
one new member this year!  
  
I hope to hear some of your ideas starting at our installation dinner on July 10. 
  
Lion Bunny Macchia 



July 3:   District 4-C4 Bowling Tournament:   for info:   lionjohnhui@icloud.com   

July 10: Burlingame Lions Installation:  Lions Hall  

July 11: “Get Your REAR in Gear”: colon cancer fundraiser:  for info: lioncarolfung@gmail.com  

July 24:  Club Installations:  SF Unified Lions & Leos; Bay Area Global Outreach Lions 

July 29:  Burlingame Lions Evening Social:  5:30-8:00 pm 

Aug 14:  BASO Lions Club Family Picnic Installation:  for info:  BASO.ACTIVITY@gmail.com 

 

District 4-C4  Membership Chevron Awards for 2020-2021 

   Past President Kwang Park: 10 years in April 

   PDG Jack Van Etten:  25 years in June 

   Jon Marshall:   40 years in October 

   PDG Ken Newman:  40 years in May 

Congratulations to these members for their service and dedication to the Burlingame Lions Club. 

An Annual Gathering of the Pride 

The installation of officers for the Burlingame Lions Club will take place on Saturday, July 
10th, at the Lions Hall.  Details will be forthcoming, but the evening will begin at 5:00 pm.  
All safety precautions will be in place, and local regulations will be addressed.  This will be a 
wonderful way to welcome in our new slate of officers, and re-connect with your fellow 
Burlingame Lions.  Lion Bunny is anxious to see everyone, and begin her year as President. 

Save the date and look for more information 

Sunshine or Rain 

 Past Burlingame Lions Joseph Tanzi passed away recently.  He was a long time member of the Club, and managed 

the Hall for several years.  He was active in the Italian-American community. 

 Lion Hap Pedigo has moved to Orange County to be closer to his daughter, Christi and her family.  Lion Hap served 

as President in 1986-87, and was an active participant in all of our Lions functions.   He enjoyed serving as one of 

the Kielty BBQ team,  showing great prowess in flipping pancakes and grilling sausages.   He’s looking forward to 

spending more time with his grandchildren, Lily and James. 



Burlingame Lions Club: 2021-22 

President: Bunny Macchia         1st VP: Jack Van Etten         Immediate PP: Kevin Kielty 

Secretary: Carlus Blevins          Treasurer: Nancy Ingram        Lion Tamer: Pat Kinsella 
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103rd Lions Club International Convention 2021 
    The Virtual Convention takes place  June 25-29 

    sign up:  https://lcicon.lionsclubs.org/attend/registration-information/ 

 

If you wish to learn more about the Lions Club and how to be-
come a leader in the organization, visit the Lions International 
Learning Center: 

https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/learn 

The information provided here will motivate and assist you in 
becoming an active and contributing Lion. 

The BLC assisted the Rec department by serving lunch 
for the Parent/Child golf tournament at Mariner’s 
Point golf course on Father’s Day, June 20, 2021. 

The menu included hamburgers, hot dogs, and chicken 
sandwiches.  It was a wonderful day and all the golfers 
had a great time.  Special thanks to Deb Kielty and her 
friend Karen 

Pictured: Lions Ken Ibarra, Leonard Ma, Kevin Kielty, Kevin Guess, and Maryah Tucker 

The Burlingame Park & Rec Foundation’s  

Adult and Junior Golf Tournament 




